
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Message from St Theresa’s Shine, Society of Saint Vincent de Paul 

 

This past weekend, we began our annual SSVP Christmas outreach, helping 

to provide a good Christmas for those in our community who are struggling. 

Over the next few weeks, we will be reaching out to parishioners at weekend 

Masses to help us assist everyone in need. Please consider including those 

in our neighborhood on your Christmas giving list. 

 

Most needed are: 

• Cash or cheque donations 

• $25 PC Gift Cards 

• $25 Walmart Gift Cards 

 

These donations will directly support our Christmas outreach efforts. 

Please drop off your donation to an usher at any weekend Mass in November 

or return it to the parish office as soon as possible. Complete a grey Saint 

Vincent de Paul donation envelope when making your donation, and we will 

send you a Tax Receipt in February 2025. 

 

As always, we thank you for your prayers and continued support of our 

SSVP Mission to “make a difference.” 

 


